
MINUTES 

 
 

January 13, 2011  

 

Community Meeting Center 
11300 Stanford Avenue 

 

 
 

A Regular Meeting of the Garden Grove Main Street Commission was called 

to order in the Council Chamber or the Community Meeting Center, 11300 Stanford 
Avenue, on Thursday, January 13, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

ROLL CALL:  PRESENT: (7) CHAIR KATZ  

COMMISSIONERS: COLEMAN, FARAMOND, 
HARRIS, NGUYEN, PECOR, AND WEIMER  

     

    
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 
1. ORAL COMMUNICATIONS – PUBLIC: 

 

 None 

 
2. WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS: 

 

None   
 

3. MINUTES 

 
3.a. File and receive the minutes of September 2010. 

 

 Action: The vote carried unanimously 

 
4. DISCUSSION ITEMS:  

 

        4.a.   File and receive financial statements for August, September, October, 
and November 2010 

 

 Action: The vote carried unanimously 

 
         4.b.   Status of Sheldon Project 

  

Concerns were voiced about the project not being built and 
construction timelines.    The Galleria was used as an example to not 

follow.  Concerns were also voiced that it will become a Section 8 HUD 

project and will not bring business to Main Street.    It is believed that 
there was a parking study performed for this project, however, it has 

not been requested by the Main Street Commission at this time. 
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4.c.  Status of Street Repairs 

 
Street repairs are projected to start the second week of February. 

 

4.d.  Status of College Parking Lot 
 

A proposal was sent to Gary Brown created by the college; the 

Downtown Business Association will review it and it was sent to the 
new manager of the car show, Retro Rick. 

 

5.   Matters from Commissioners: 

 
Car show is under a new manager, Retro Rick.  It is hopeful that this 

will improve the car show. 

 
There is a vision of holding a swap meet in the west parking lot. 

 

Thank you to Dina Nguyen for promoting BIGG 
 

It is also hopeful that the City website to have streaming video of Main 

Street. 

 
The Farmers Market is still ongoing 

 

Thank you Ann and the City for their support of the Main Street 
commission-there are other items the Chair Katz would like to do 

should he remain on this Commission.  There is new media available to 

help promote Main Street and keep it a viable part of the community.  
Communications open with the police department to have an event in 

August for National Night out. 

 

 
6.   Adjournment: 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.  The next meeting of the 
Garden Grove Main Street Commission will meet on Thursday, March 

10, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers at 11301 Stanford 

Avenue.   

 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted 
 

Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 


